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Making a submission Form Submission

There has been a submission of the form Making a submission through your Engage

Victoria website.

First name

Katie

Last name

Roberts

Postcode

Are you making this submission as:

An individual

Does your submission relate to an address within the Arden Precinct?

No

Email

Daytime contact number

Write your submission



Dear Victorian Planning Authority,

| have a young family, living near the Arden Precinct, and we are lucky to enjoy the many
privileges of living in the inner city. | am so happy to see the Arden Precinct plans are for
mixed use, high-density living - this will allow many more families to live in the area. It is rare
to see precinct plans that allow height and mixing of residential/commercial - but this is what

the inner city needs more of.
Katie

| confirm that | have read and agree to the above conditions for making a submission.

Yes

| agree to the Collection Notice

Yes

To view all of this form's submissions, visit
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